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13th October 2021 
Players and Officials  
Central Coast Snooker and Billiards Clubs 
 
Dear Members, 
 
The Board of Snooker and Billiards Central Coast considered at its meeting on 11 October 2021, the 
feasibility of completing the 2021 Winter competitions as had been intended. As you are aware, the 
precautions and restrictions regarding Covid-19 have been eased but also still apply in facilities and 
requirements regarding entry and play. SBCC has also been advised that the Toukley RSL Billiards & 
Snooker Sub Club will be wound up and that the tables at The Ary have been put into storage for an 
indefinite period.  This news was met with regret as many great games have been enjoyed by 
members at Toukley RSL including Cueing For Kids.  
 
SBCC has resolved that there will be no further play in the 2021 Winter Snooker & Billiards 
competitions and that the teams who were leading and second on points after the last completed 
round are declared competition winners and runners-up.  
 

2021 Winter Competition Final Results, and congratulations to: 
 

BILLIARDS 
Winners: Central Coast Leagues Club 1 
Runners-up: Mingara 
 

SNOOKER - Division 1 
Winners: Mingara 1 
Runners-up: Mingara 2 

 
SNOOKER - Division 2 

Joint Winners: Central Coast Leagues Club 1  and  Mingara 2 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 

Steve Whitehead 
Chairman / Director  
on behalf of the Board 
Snooker & Billiards Central Coast Inc. 
 
Issued 13 October 2021 by direction of the Board of Snooker & Billiards Central Coast. 


